

March 17, 2023

Scott Beal Woodland Pulp 144 Main St Baileyville, ME 04694

## Dear Scott:

Thank you for your generous contribution of \$2,500 on March 16, 2023 to Maine TREE in support of our 2023 Forests of Maine Teachers' Tours. Your support for this immersive experience in Maine's forests provides educators with a strong understanding of sustainable forestry topics in Maine. The tours equip educators with tools and resources to implement forest-based education activities in their classrooms with Maine students. The tours will be based in the Katahdin and Downeast regions this year.

At Maine TREE, we continue to build programs that deliver forest-based education and research opportunities that benefit the communities, local economies, and ecological well-being of Maine's forests. Our current priorities center on workforce development and ensuring Maine students understand the value Maine's forests provide their communities.

Again, thank you for your contribution and confidence in Maine TREE. As a registered 501(c)3 nonprofit organization, your gift is deductible as allowed by law since there have been no goods or services exchanged.

Scott, Thank you and the team at Woodland Pulp LLC/St. Croxx tissue

Sincerely,

for supporting this important program.

Logan Johnson
Executive Director

we look forward to bringing the

Teachers' Tour participants to the

Downerst Resion and your facility!

